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Wednesday, January 10 ~ 6:30pm 
Children & Youth will meet  

in their new spaces! 
Children à Former Youth Room 

Youth à Gym 

Church Family  Mee t ing  
& Communion 

Sunday, January 7 @ 6pm 
 

Join us as we kick off our plans  
and goals for the upcoming year! 
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Blue Ridge High School Chorus Concert 
Sunday, January 21 at 6:00pm 

At LHBC 

Ministry Fair 
Sunday, January 28 

5:00-6:30pm in Family Life Center 
This is your chance to get involved in 

the various ministry teams and 
committees to use your spiritual gifts 

at Locust Hill. Dinner & childcare will be 
available. Sponsored by the 

Nominating Team. More information 
will be available in the coming weeks. 

Find your place! 

Life+Group Leadership Training 
Sunday, January 14, 3pm in Fellowship Hall 
For all Life+Group teachers and leaders (Care, 

Reach, Fellowship, Missions). This is a very 
important meeting as we begin 2018 together 

with purpose. Your attendance and participation 
are valued and appreciated.  
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In hac habitasse platea dictumst. 
Suspendisse ultricies, odio at 
tempus aliquet, lectus arcu 
lobortis leo, feugiat interdum 
mauris turpis a neque. Phasellus 
risus nisi, blandit at, aliquam at, 
molestie sit amet, nibh. 

Etiam et urna 

.Etiam 

The Hour of 
Power 

Have you ever found yourself in a 
spiritual rut? Life gets busy, prayer feels 
like one more thing on your “to-do” list, 
and your spiritual life feels ineffective. 

 

Despite what we may or may not 
understand about prayer, God has 

created it as a way for His people to 
communicate with Him and vice versa. It 
is how He allows us to partner with him 
in discovering His will and His purpose 

for our lives. He has created prayer as a 
primary means for putting us into 

personal contact with Him any hour of 
the day or night. In short, prayer is the 
portal that brings the power of heaven 

down to earth. We need it! 
 

As we begin a New Year, would you 
commit to giving God your “first hour” of 

each week? We will call this the  
HOUR OF POWER! 

 

We will offer guided prayer opportunities 
for you at the church each Monday 

morning @ 5:30 am or if that is not your 
“first hour” we will provide a printed 

prayer guide for you to use whenever 
and wherever your “first hour” occurs. 

 

God’s plan for each of us is to have us 
in a place where He can pour out His 
truth and wisdom into our lives. You 

don’t have to be smart or super spiritual 
for this to happen for you! All you need 
is to bring your honest, transparent and 
available self to the throne of God on a 

consistent basis! 
 

Make plans to join us each week for the 
HOUR OF POWER! 

 

Our Staff 

Ministry Team 
 

Dr. Stephen Cannon, Pastor 
Rev. Jason Farr, Associate Pastor 
Andy Ray, Minister of Music 
Apryl Rochester, Preschool Director 
Katina Riley, Children’s Director 
Julie Cannon, Student & College Director 
 

Support Team 
 

Traci Harrison, Administrative Assistant 
Cheryl Alexander, Financial Assistant 

 

Regular Weekly Services 

Sunday 
 

9:30am  Life+Groups 
10:45am  Worship 
  Preschool & Children’s Worship 
6:00pm  Worship 
6:00pm  RAs/GAs/Mission Friends 
 

Wednesday 
 

6:30pm  Adult Bible Study 
  AWANA Kids Clubs 
  Overflow Student Worship 
7:30pm  Adult Choir Practice 

 

5534 Locust Hill Road, PO Box 759 | Travelers Rest, SC 29690 | 864-895-1771 

 

www.locusthillchurch.org 

 January Meetings: 
January 8 
 
 

 
January 9 
 

Caldwell Group at Laurie Landis’ Home, 6pm 
Men’s Bible Study in Fellowship Hall, 6:30pm 
 

 
Jordan Group at Kathryn Humphries’ Home, 7pm 

 

If you would like to receive 
email updates from the 

church, send an email to 
office@locusthillchurch.org.  

Mark your calendar for our February Sunday Night Revival! 
 

February 11 
Dr. Don Wilton 

First Baptist 
Spartanburg 

February 18 
Dr. Hank Williams 

First Baptist  
Boiling Springs 

February 25 
Rev. Brad Goodale 

Philippi Baptist, 
Union, SC 

If you would like to receive our email 
updates, please email the office at 

office@locusthillchurch.org. 


